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Synopsis

FBI Special Agent Blake Wilder is called to investigate a series of
gruesome murders in a small town. The victims are all young women, and
each has been killed in a different way. Wilder quickly realizes that he is
dealing with a serial killer, and he must stop him before he claims any more
victims.
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Wilder's investigation leads him to a chilling discovery: the killer is targeting
women who look like his ex-girlfriend. Wilder must now race against time to
find the killer before he can exact his revenge on the woman he loves.
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"The House On The Hill is a gripping mystery thriller that will keep you on
the edge of your seat from beginning to end." - Our Book Library reviewer

"Blake Wilder is a fantastic character, and I love following him on his
investigations. The House On The Hill is one of the best books in the
series." - Goodreads reviewer

"I highly recommend The House On The Hill to any fan of mystery thrillers.
It's a well-written and suspenseful story that will keep you guessing until the
very end." - Bookbub reviewer

About the Author

Blake Wilder is a former FBI agent who now writes mystery thrillers. He has
written over 20 novels, including the popular Blake Wilder FBI Mystery
Thriller series. Wilder's books are known for their fast-paced action,
suspenseful plots, and well-developed characters.

Free Download Your Copy Today!

The House On The Hill is available in paperback, ebook, and audiobook
formats. Free Download your copy today and start reading this thrilling
mystery thriller!



Excerpt

Wilder walked into the crime scene and immediately noticed the pungent
smell of death. The victim was a young woman, and she had been brutally
murdered. Her body was covered in cuts and bruises, and her throat had
been slit.
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Wilder examined the scene, looking for any clues that could help him
identify the killer. He noticed that the victim's clothing had been torn, and
there were signs of a struggle. He also found a bloody fingerprint on the
wall.

Wilder took the fingerprint back to his lab and ran it through the database.
The fingerprint came back to a man named John Doe. Doe was a known
criminal with a history of violence.

Wilder tracked down Doe and brought him in for questioning. Doe initially
denied any involvement in the murder, but Wilder eventually got him to
confess. Doe told Wilder that he had killed the victim because she looked
like his ex-girlfriend. He said that he had been stalking her for weeks, and
he had finally snapped.

Wilder arrested Doe and charged him with murder. He was glad that he had
been able to bring the killer to justice, but he was also saddened by the fact
that another young woman had lost her life.
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